Montem Academy

Federation

Dear Parents and Carers
Uniform policy and jewellery

| have noticed that more and more children are wearing inappropriate school uniform items and
jewellery.

Please note that the only earrings that are suitable for school, for health and safety reasons, are
studs. Hoops and dangly earrings are not allowed.

With regards to headbands and scarves, these should be in dark plain colours only, such as grey,
navy, black, blue. Large hair bows are not allowed.

Trainers should be plain, with no branding or logos, and if leggings are worn for PE they should be
plain and of a dark colour.

When children are doing PE or sports clubs, they should wear their school sweatshirt or jumper. If
they don’t have one and need to wear a hoodie of their own, it should not be worn inside school at

all. This includes in class, corridors or the canteen.

Your cooperation with our school rules is much appreciated.
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